
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/12/2022 6:00:00 AM

First name: Andrea

Last name: Crosier

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a property owner and resident on the Bitterroot front, I believe this is a truly beneficial project. We

need better fuel management along the edge of the forest service land. Even some type of help with fuel

reduction for the private land owners would be helpful. There are fires every year. We need to do what we can to

reduce the risk and prevent catastrophic losses. This should be a top priority project for our communities.


